Dawn Paton

From: Chris Adams

Sent: 09 January 2017 16:39

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Planning Application NYM/2016/0817/FL South Moor Farm Airstrip.
Dear Sirs,

I wish to support this application.

I'understand that the Applicant runs a Bed and Breakfast as part of their farming business. T am a private
aviator and would welcome the opportunity to be able to fly in and stay a few days in this part of the
country. Others might be similarly tempted and I'm sure this could benefit the local economy.

I believe that when applications such as this are made there may be local concerns over noise impact,
privacy or concerns over wildlife habitats.

It has been my long experience that farm Airstrips are carefully managed areas and invariably provide a
suitable environment in which both wildlife and birds are able to thrive. I fly from a rural airfield close to
my home and I am constantly amazed at the diversity of wildlife that co-exists within its environs.

Given the small scale of operations that an airstrip such as that proposed could support, coupled with the
vagaries of (flyable) weather conditions and size of light aircraft that would be able to use such an airstrip,
noise is most unlikely to prove any problem.

Regarding privacy, rest assured that aviators are more concerned with flying their aircraft safely, navigating
ete. than perusing people or neighbours on the ground.

Yours faithfully,

Christopher Adams
Willow Cottage
Kingstone

Hereford

Herefordshire HR2 9Hq





